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Circular No. 145/2022                                      Date : 18.10.2022 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 24/2022 dated 18.10.2022 issued by the Secretary, AIBOC (West 
Bengal State Unit), the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
 
 
Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay 

  (General Secretary) 
 

 
Dear Comrades, 
 
HOLIDAY DECLARED ON 27.10.2022 UNDER NI ACT BY  
THE GOVT OF WEST BENGAL ON A/C OF BHRATRIDWITIA 
ONE MORE MEMORABLE ACHIEVEMENT BY AIBOC (WBSU) 
 
You are aware that the undersigned along with other office bearers of the state unit of AIBOC met with the 
Hon’ble Chief Minister on 06.10.2022 at her residence and presented our appeal before her and the Chief 
Secretary of the Govt of West Bengal to declare the Bhratridwitia festival as Holiday under NI Act. Today the 
Govt of West Bengal vide their notification No. 4252-F(P2) dated 17.10.2022 has pleased to declare 27th 
October, 2022 as Holiday under Negotiable Instrument Act, 1881. 
 
We place on record our deepest appreciation to the Govt of West Bengal especially to the Hon’ble Chief 
Minister Ms. Mamata Banerjee, who had given a passionate hearing to the delegation and honoured the 
sentiment of thousands of bank officers and employees by declaring the Holiday. At the same time we 
congratulate all our members and affiliates of the state unit for their unstinted support and confidence reposed 
on the leadership to take forward the activities of AIBOC. The West Bengal State Unit of AIBOC always remains 
as the vanguard of Trade Union movement in the entire country since its inception. We believe that the legacy 
will be continued with the active participation and support by the members of all affiliates. We are confident that 
any battle can be fought by us with the rock like solidarity of the members like you. 
 
We wish all of you a fabulous and enchanting Deepawali, Bhratridwitia and Chhat festivals ahead.  
 
With festive greetings, 
 
Sd/- 
(Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay) 
Secretary 
AIBOC (West Bengal State Unit) 
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